THAI Smile Airways Announcement

THAI Smile Airways Announcement

Due to the protests at Hong Kong International Airport, THAI Smile decided to delay flights as
follows:

* WE608 on August 14, 2019 from Phuket to Hong Kong has been delayed and changed to WE608D
on August 15, 2019 at 09.20 hrs.
* WE609 on August 15, 2019 from Hong Kong to Phuket has been delayed to 15.00 hrs.

Passengers affected by delayed flights are entitled to free-of-charge ticket change. Flight status can
be checked at Call Center 1181 or +662 118 8888.
We apologize for any inconvenience.


https://www.thaimediapr.com/thai-smile-airways-announcement/

